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The 2022 Annual Meeting of the Colorado P.E.O. Charitable Corporation will
be held on Saturday, June 4th. As a reminder, all voting members of the
Colorado State Chapter Convention are also voting members of CPCC. We
look forward to seeing you there.

It has been my honor to serve as chair of the CPCC Board of Directors. Being
surrounded with the loving grace of all the extended board members this year
has made it almost fun. | have made life-long friends during my time on the
board, and | thank them all for their support and love as | complete my four-
year term.

The board continues to move forward in reaching the goals set forth at the
beginning of this board year. See the exciting announcement below.

CPCC Board of Directors
Seeking Sisters!

Ad Hoc Committee
New Chapter House
Project




The CPCC Board of Directors plans to
appoint an ad hoc committee to research
and propose a new Chapter House Project.
This will be a short-term committee (6
months maximum) with two charges: 1)
study what other P.E.O. state chapters
have done with the proceeds from the sale
of chapter house properties, and 2) develop
a proposal for utilizing the proceeds from
the sale of the Colorado State Chapter
House that conforms with the CPCC
Articles of Incorporation and Bylaws.

The committee will consist of members from the CPCC Board and Chapter
House Trustees and members at-large representing the entire state. We
anticipate that all meetings will be conducted via video conferencing.

If you are interested in becoming a member of this ad hoc committee, please
provide the following information to costatechapter@ gmail.com by June

1. Those who apply will be contacted after June 1 regarding possible
interviews before appointments are made.

Name
Chapter

Email:
Phone:

Why are you interested?

What skills and/or knowledge can you bring to the committee?

Thank you for considering this opportunity to serve Colorado P.E.O.s!

Again, please send this information bu June 1 to:
costatechapter@gmail.com
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Colorado P.E.O.Chapter House

To the Colorado P.E.O. Sisterhood: this will be my final communication as | will
be leaving this Board of Directors. | would like to thank Susan Miller for filling in
the blank months when | was unable to. | have formed a special relationship
with the three (3) remaining residents and their families. They have relocated
to a lovely facility not far from the Colorado P.E.O. Chapter House. They all
have informed me that “it is nice; but it is NOT the Chapter House.” It is the
greatest wish of this trustee that the Colorado membership will continue the
support of the Colorado P.E.O. Project whatever it may become. Chapter
House has always been a state project since before the construction of the
Chapter House building in 1966. | have expectations that this project will
continue, not in the past format but in a new and different format. This will be
an exciting time for our state chapter.

| wish to thank my fellow trustees for their help and support along with the
board of directors of CPCC

Lovingly,
Martha Kuhn, AX, PSPCSC

You can find a donation form here:

Click here for a donation form.

Colorado Marguerite Fund

The Marguerite Fund Trustees report that in March they approved two new
applications for assistance and currently have 15 recipients receiving monthly
checks. The trustees continue to thank our Colorado sisters who generously
donate to the Marguerite Fund so this program can continue to aid those
women in need. A woman does not need to be a P.E.O. to receive aid from the
Marguerite Fund, however they do need a P.E.O. who sponsors them.

Donations to the Marguerite Fund are always welcomed and needed. See
information for sponsoring a woman and the donation form below.




Click here for an Application and the Guidelines

Click here for the Donation Form

The CPCC Board of Directors

Susan Strain Miller, W, Chair
Patricia Graham, EK, Secretary
Janet Kline, CW, Treasurer

Diane Ritzdorf, FF, CSCPSP, Vice Chair
Kendy Cusick-Rindone, CP CSC President
Martha Kuhn, AX, PSPCSC, Chapter House Trustee Chair
Barb Hunter, ID, Marguerite Fund Trustee Chair
Paisley Huntoon, IF, CSC Vice President
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